October 23, 2024

North Slope Borough School District Board of Education
P.O. Box 169

Barrow, AK 99723 %%
Dear Members of the Board of Education,

[ am writing this letter to express my interest to serve on the North Slope Borough School
District Board of Education vacant Seat “F* for Barrow.

With a deep commitment to the well-being of the communities and residents across the
north-slope, I am eager to contribute my leadership skills and dedication to the betterment
of the North Slope Borough School District.

[ have served on the North Slope Borough School District Board of Education for several
years in the past and [ am familiar the North Slope Borough School District Board
Policies which govern the policies of the school district.

I do not have any conflicts that would inhibit me from serving as a school board member
with integrity. I would be honored to serve on the North Slope Borough School District
Board of Education for the benefit all our children across the north slope.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Quyanaq.

Forrest Deano Olemaun

P.O. Box 143
Barrow, Alaska 99723

dolemaun(@gmail.com
(907) 227-0284




